
Price Adjustments & Our Commitment to You 

Dear Valued Customer and 9X6 Fans,


At Product54 Corporation, we have always been committed to 
providing you with the highest quality products that are proudly Made 
in America. However, recent tariff changes have created challenges 
that impact our costs across the board.


Starting 7 April 2025, we will be adjusting our prices by a minimum of 
12%. This change is necessary to ensure we can continue offering the 
premium, hypoallergenic, and stain-free products you know and trust.


We understand that no one likes price increases, and we want to be 
transparent about why this is happening. The tariffs have increased 
the cost of sourcing some of our materials and shipping, making it 
impossible to maintain current prices without compromising the 
quality we stand for.


What’s Not Changing: 

• Our commitment to using 99.9999% pure medical-grade 
dimethicone in all silicone products.


• Our 100% satisfaction guarantee.

• The same dedication to creating products that provide a unique 

pleasure experience for gay men, by gay men.


We deeply value your loyalty and support, which has allowed us to 
thrive as a small LGBTQ-owned business. If you have any questions 
or concerns, please don’t hesitate to reach out to us directly. Thank 
you for standing with us. Together, we’ll continue to build a community 
that celebrates quality, care, and pride in every product we make.


Warm regards,


Jack

Owner, Product54 Corporation



